
 

 

Ref. No. BBPSMN/2024/46       Date: 20.09.2024 

Circular 
 

Dear Parents, 

Namaste !! 

This is to inform you that the school shall remain closed on Monday, September 23, 2024 from 

Bal Vatika to Grade XII. This closure is in accordance with the directive from the Haryana 

Government in observance of Shaheedi Diwas (Haryana War Heroes' Martyrdom Day). 

 

 

Thanks and Regards 

 

  

Harsh Kumar 

Principal 

 


